
 

 

Sundown Sanitary District 

Board Meeting 

May 24, 2017 

 
Members Present:          Greg Cameron & Yvonne Landwehr 

 

Members Absent: Mark Schächer 

 

Others Present:  Mary Lee Salsbury, Betsy Moes, Monica Scroup & Kyle Sharpsteen 

 

Called the meeting to order at 4:07pm @ 315 SW Main, Warrenton, OR 97146 

 

Public Comment: -None at this time 

 

Correspondence: -None at this time 

 

Old Business:             -None at this time 

 

Treatment Plant: -Kyle spoke to Don Stevens with Willow Dale Water District, he will be out to  

                                         service water meter at plant. 

 

Inflow & Infiltration: -None at this time 

 
Treasury Reports: -Financial statements received from Marxen and Hall. 

 

New Business: -Budget committee presented 2017-2018 budget to the board, no public comment 

                                         at this time. 

 

Board Comments: -Board would like to remind customers of SSD, that effective July 1, 2017,  monthly 

                                         fee will increase by 3%. 

 

Next Meeting:  -June 14th, 2017 @ 4:00pm @ 315 SW Main, Warrenton, OR 

 

Adjourn:  -5:10pm 

 

 

Mark Schächer , Chairman 


